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As	a	unit	owner	investigating	solar	for	my	unit	and	my	block,	a	fair	price	for	solar	
is	very	important	to	myself	and	fellow	residents.	
The	feed-in	tariff	should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price;	should	not	be	
a	benchmark	range	and	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar:	Australia's	path	
to	a	carbon-neutral	country.	
	
Sybil	Kesteven		
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